
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 

October 19, 1961 

Mr. Clarence Hinkle 
Hervey, Dow and Hinkle 
Attorneys at Saw 
p. o. Box 10 
Roswell, ftw Mexico 

Dear Mr. Hinklet 

Enclosed is a copy of the Jurnegan point 
Unit Agree—nt which you requested that we send 
you. 

The hearing on this natter has been set 
before an Examiner on November 8, 1961. 

Very truly yours. 

RICHARD S. MORRIS 
Attorney 

RSM/esr 
Enclosure 


